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What we have been up to this week in UKS2 

Year 5:  This week in Maths, we have been learning how to translate and reflect shapes in four quadrants using co-

ordinate grids. 

In English we have been reading and writing a variety of newspaper reports. 

Year 6:  This week has been assessment week for Year 6 and all children have completed the 2017 SATs tests. 

Children have been told their results for both reading and mathematics and also know their progress towards their 

own personal targets.  

If any parents would like to discuss these results please feel free to talk to Mr Johnson or Mr Graham after school. 

 

General Reminders 

 Please contact our school office with regards to places at after-school club. 

 Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone safe! 

 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 

 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614 

 As ever, if you have any questions then you can email the KS2 team at KS2@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk . 

 Please remember that children’s footwear must be black shoes or trainers. 

 

Homework  

Year 5   Maths – MyMaths 

    English – Comprehension page 10-11 

Year 6    Maths – Monster SATs revision (Four operations) 

  English – Spellings and comprehension activity 

     

 

 

 

 

Important Dates and Notices  

Monday 11th February – School choir singing at Young Voices concert 

Thursday 14th – Music workshops for all children in UKS2 

Thursday 14th – School football team vs St Dunstan’s 

Friday 15th – School football team @ MCFC finals day 

Please remember the half-term holiday begins on Friday 15th and children will return to school on Monday 

25th February. 

 

School Uniform 

Could we remind parents that all hair accessories worn by our pupils need to be school colours and of an 

appropriate size. Large colourful bows are not part of our school uniform.   

It is also important that all of our pupils have correct PE kit in school at all times. If you are unsure of what day your 

child has PE please check the school website and relevant class page. 
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